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On June 14, 2010, Opportunities Ontario (Ontario’s Provincial Nominee Program) announced a
new pilot program for Ontario graduates holding Masters degrees. International students who have
graduated from a publicly funded Ontario university with a Masters degree can now apply for per-
manent residence without a job offer under the Pilot International Masters Graduate Stream.

In order to apply to Opportunities Ontario as an international Masters graduate in Ontario, students
must:

(a) Intend to live and work in Ontario;

(b) Have graduated from an existing Masters program at an eligible publicly funded university in
Ontario;

(c) Have completed a minimum of one academic year degree program, while studying on a full-time
basis;

(d) Apply within two years of the date on which their Masters degree was granted, or in the alternative,
during the last semester of completing their degree;

(e) Currently be residing in Ontario;

(f) Have legal status in Canada (i.e. study permit, work permit, temporary resident visa)

(g) Demonstrate high official language proficiency (For English language proficiency – IELTS –
General test with a minimum score of 7 or higher) (For French language proficiency – TEF –
with a minimum score of 5 or higher);

(h) Demonstrate a minimum level of savings/income to support themselves and their dependants;
and

(i) Demonstrate at least one year of residence in Ontario in the past two years.

International students subsidized through the Canadian International Development Agency grants
or home country scholarship with return obligations will not be eligible for Opportunities Ontario
unless such obligations have been fulfilled.

Opportunities Ontario Announces Pilot Program for
International Masters Graduates

E X P E C T  T H E  B E S T

Henry J. Chang is a partner in
the firm’s Immigration Law
group. He is admitted to the
practice of law in the
Province of Ontario and the
State of California. Henry is
also an Executive Member of
the Canadian Bar Association
National Citizenship &
Immigration Law Section.
A recognized authority in the
field of United States and
Canadian immigration law,
He lectures extensively on
the subject in both the
United States and Canada.

Henry may be reached directly
at 416.597.4883 or
hchang@blaney.com

http://www.blaney.com/resources/contentfiles/blaney/Resources/newsletterissue/blaneys-on-immigration-law-august-2010/pdf/blaneysonimmg_aug10.pdf

